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KING OCEAN SERVICES

March 19, 2019

BARBADOS PORT SURCHARGE INCREASE POSTPONED

King Ocean Services wishes to advise the trade that the previously announced
increase applicable to the Barbados Port Surcharge has been postponed until
further notice.

Barbados Port Surcharge current levels will remain in effect and will not be
increased on April 3, 2019.

Thank you for your continued patronage as we strive to provide excellent service!

We would like to take this opportunity to remind the shipping public that King
Ocean is pleased to announce that effective April 1, 2019, Goddards Shipping
(Barbados) Limited will be the agent for King Ocean Services in Barbados.

Contact details are as follows:

Goddards Shipping (Barbados) Limited
Fontabelle, St. Michael
Barbados, BB11149
Tel: 246-537-4310
e-mail: barinfo@kingocean.com

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 305-591-7595.

For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at:

Miami: 305.591.7595




